
  

 

ADDRESSING THE PHYSICIAN SHORTAGE IN NEW MEXICO 

The Combined BA/MD Degree Program is an eight -year degree partnership 

program between the College of Arts and Sciences and the School of Medicine. 

It is designed to alleviate the physician shortage in New Mexico. The program 

began in 2006 and provides opportunities in medical education to New Mexico 

high school students, especially those from rural and underserved communities 

throughout the state. Every year a diverse class of 28 high school seniors who 

are committed to serving New Mexico communities with the greatest need are 

admitted into the Program in their pursuit to become medical doctors. Students 

gain unique rural medicine experience and public health preceptorship 

opportunities that begin in the undergraduate years and continue throughout 

medical school. The classroom curriculum for these rural medicine experiences 

emphasizes the public health perspective. The Program curriculum offers a 

strong foundation for practicing medicine with sensitivity to New Mexicans and 

their healthcare needs.  

EARN A RESERVED SEAT AT THE SCHOOL OF MEDICINE  

BA/MD students earn both a Bachelor of Arts and a medical degree at UNM. 

Students first earn a baccalaureate degree through the College of Arts & 

Sciences in a challenging four - year curriculum specifically designed to prepare 

them for entering medical school. Upon successful completion of the 

undergraduate academic and eligibility requirements of the program, students 

will matriculate to the UNM School of Medicine to complete their Doctor of 

Medicine degree.  
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PROGRAM APPLICATION 

Application available:  

August 2016 

 

Application deadline:  

November 11, 2016 

 

Interviews:  

Nov. 2016ï Feb. 2016 

 

Final decision notification:  

April 1, 2016 

 

Application can be found 

online at:  
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UNM Combined BA/MD 

Degree Program  

@UNMCombinedBAMD  Mailing Address:  

MSC09 5065  

1 University of New Mexico  

Albuquerque, NM 87131 -0001  

Phone: (505) 925 -4500  

Fax: (505) 925 -4004  

Toll free: 1 -877 -977 -BAMD (2263)  

HSC-Combinedbamd@salud.unm.edu  

https://bamdadmissions.health.unm.edu/  
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OUR MISSION 

Our mission is to increase 

knowledge in the field of 

medicine, pursue 

community and professional 

opportunities, and build 

overall unity amongst the 

BA/MD students.  

The purpose of the BA/MD 

Organization is to provide 

peer/contemporary 

foundation for students who 

are members of the 

Combined BA/MD Degree 

Program. This organization 

provides an atmosphere 

that encourages its 

members to increase their 

knowledge of the field of 

medicine, to pursue 

community and professional 

opportunities, and to build 

overall unity and cohesion.  

 It was another successful 

semester for BA/MD Organization! 

Under our new president, Kylee 

Greider, we have been working to 

expand our presence on social 

networks. In addition to our 

Facebook page, there are now a 

Twitter account (@BamdOrg) 

and a blog page (bamd.club). On 

the new website are pictures 

from our various events as well 

as a schedule of upcoming 

events. There is also a blog on the 

page where you can go look for some 

advice on topics such as starting 

college, what medical school is like, 

study abroad, and others. The 

website also features ways to donate 

to our causes. The three 

organizations we are raising money 

for include: the American Cancer 

Society (through Relay for Life), the 

UNM Childrenôs Hospital (through 

LoboThon), and Casa Esperanza (a 

local nonprofit that gives families a 

place to stay while their loved one is 

getting treated for cancer). We have 

been the top fundraising organization 

for both LoboThon and Relay for Life, 

and plan on defending our title! You 

can donate one of three ways: 

through a direct monetary donation, 

purchasing a ticket for our Flapjack 

Fundraiser, or buying the Lobo 

Medicine t -shirts or hoodies. Bake 

sales are another opportunity to help 

us raise money, and we have already 

had a successful Valentines Day bake 

sale and are planning on doing two 

more this spring semester. Beyond 

our fundraising efforts, we have been 

active in our community. In 

September we had back - to -back 

walks to help out the Alzheimerôs 

Association and an addition walk to 

raise money for ALS. Besides walks, 

we have been spending time at Casa 

Esperanza by cooking dinner for 

families coming back from long days 

of chemotherapy and other cancer 

treatments. Casa Esperanza makes 

signs announcing when we will be 

there and the great part is that not 

only are we cooking a meal for these 

people, but also we get to talk to 

them and hear their stories. We also 

helped out at a local Health Fair that 

took place at Highland High School. 

To keep up to date with what we are 

participating in as well as how to help 

us reach our fundraising goals, 

please check out our website http://

www.bamd.club/.  

BA/MD Organization  

@BAMDOrg  

BAMDOrg  

http://www.bamd.club/  

FOLLOW US!  

BA/MD ORGANIZATION  

KYLIE DISCH ð JUNIOR CLASS AMBASSADOR, 2013 COHORT 


